
 
 

Testimony concerning HB 2159 
House Committee on Health and Human Services 

Presented by Alexandra Blasi 
February 11, 2025 

 
Chairman Carpenter and Members of the Committee: 
 
The Kansas State Board of Pharmacy respectfully submits this neutral testimony on HB 2159. The 
Board appreciates that the maker of the bill communicated with the Board in advance of bringing these 
amendments. The proposed amendments are not expected to impact the practice of pharmacy in Kansas. 
 
Respectfully submitted. 


